
LEHP Committee Report

Since it was decided to start the adult vision
screening program under the umbrella of LEHP,
the district purchased the first Humphrey Visual
Field Instrument at a cost of $ 4,740.00.
Seventeen clubs have donated so far for a total of
$5,555.00. Current balance in the LEHP account
is $815.00 according to my records, subject to
district secretary verification. Detail is attached.
In January I had Tami Radwill from Wisconsin
Prevent Blindness conduct our first training
session in the district. It was held in Mt Horeb and
was attended by 35 individuals with 13 clubs
represented. From February through July I have
given four presentations at regular club meetings
at Monroe, Columbus, Mazo and Cross Plains.
We conducted five actual screenings. They were at
Fitchburg, Columbus, Cross Plains, Mt. Horeb
and two locations in Madison. We screened 222
people with an 85% referral rate.
Tami Radwill conducted a second training session
at Lancaster in June with 12 people attending
from several clubs from the southwest corner of
the district. Lancaster has their first screening
scheduled in the March time frame next year.
Tami had a third training session July 27th at
Stoughton Lioness. Columbus has their second



screening scheduled for October this year. They
conducted their first screening this past May.
I have one more demo on the calendar for
Evansville in October and one tentatively planned
for Beloit. I have our 6th screening scheduled for
Saturday August 20 at the Hy Vee store in
Madison with the Madison East Club.
I have had one more request for information and
a demo from the Juneau Lions, the second from
outside our district.

Respectfully Submitted,
Bob Faliveno
LEHP Chair


